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August 3, 2001

Mary Jo, 


We are interested in donating approximately forty (40) used OSI workstations that are currently on site at the Board of Regents Hodges Building location.  Please let us know of any agencies or schools that may be interested.


Vater's will disassemble the workstations and stage for pick up at the Hodges Building.  The group that accepts the stations is welcome to assist with the tear down in order to get some "hands on" experience prior to their reinstall.  We will require that the group that takes the stations provide the labor and trucks to remove the product from the fifth floor at the Hodges Building.  This is a take all or none opportunity.


Vater's will provide space planning and installation services if the agency requires that services.  A quotation will be provided upon request.  I assume OSI can provide additional parts or stations to match if they are required.


We appreciate the opportunity to be of service to the Oklahoma State Board of Regents for Higher Education.

Sincerely,
Jamie Vater
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